
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are Year 10 students from the Interact Club at Ysgol Cwm Brombil.  We are co-heads of 
the club and we have been members since it was created in the school in 2019.   
 
Our latest fundraiser is for ‘Cash for Kids’ and we would like to get the Primary Phase 
involved.  There will be some fun activities for the children on Friday 14th May. The activities 
include a raffle, drawing competition and an obstacle course.  
 
All children who want to participate in the charity event should wear their PE kit to school 
on Friday and you will be able to make your donations via Parentpay.  The donations are as 
follows: 
 

- Raffle £1 a strip or 50p a ticket. 

- Entry to drawing competition 50p.  

- £1 for wearing PE kit.  

 
 
We are looking to form a mini Interact Club in the Primary Phase for Years 5 and 6, so more 
details to follow about that soon. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Lily Mae Routliff and Charlotte Palmer 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


